Rochester School Helps
Schools in China

The Rochester School for the
Deaf continues to assist schools in
China as it has done for years
through cash contributions by stu-
dents and faculty. According to a
recent story in The Advocate six-
teen schools for the deaf in China
remain open today as the result
of assistance received from Amer-
ica. Without this aid they would
have been closed due to the diffi-
culties brought on by the war.—
The Deaf Oklahoman.



